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Alford, Patrick

From: Terry Welsh [terrymwelsh@hotmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, November 06, 2011 8:19 PM
To: Alford, Patrick
Subject: dEIR comments for Banning Ranch
Attachments: Jim Orstad File.pdf

"Orstad File"  
The late Jim Orstad compiled a lengthy and referenced written argument on why a residential 
development should not be built at Banning Ranch. The "Orstad File" had been previously submitted 
as part of the EIR comments for the Sunset Ridge Park project, but is again especially relevant to the 
proposed Banning Ranch development. The "Orstad File" is being resubmitted to be included in the 
record for the draft EIR for Banning Ranch (please see attached Sunset Ridge EIR comments, pages 
398-414 of 602)  










































